
Telford Junior School Telford Avenue Leamington Spa Warwickshire CV32 7HP 

 

 Year 4 Visit to Bridge House Theatre, Warwick, to see ‘Nativity’ 

 

November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very excited to be going on our planned visit to the Bridge House Theatre on the morning of 

Thursday 21 December 2023. 

We will be leaving school straight after registration and returning by approximately 1pm. 

Telford Junior School has insurance for this trip and its offsite activities and all relevant risk 

assessments have been completed. 

Please could you provide your child with a packed lunch on the day, which we can eat when we 

return to school. Children eligible for free school meals are entitled to a school packed lunch if 

required. The children should also bring their water bottle and a fruit snack to have in the interval. 

Please complete the consent form below if you would like your child to take part in this activity 

and return to the school office by Friday 8th December. 

To cover the cost of the tickets and the coach, we would be grateful for a contribution of £12.50. As 

this is a late request, payment is due by Friday 12th January 2024 on your ParentPay account, but 

we would be grateful for any payments made before this date.  If any parents/carers have problems 

in paying, please speak to a member of the office staff.   

Kind regards, 

Year 4 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Consent for Year 4 Visit to Bridge House Theatre, Warwick, to see ‘Nativity’ 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………………….. 

I DO consent to my child visiting Bridge House Theatre, Warwick on Thursday 21 December 

2023. 

I DO NOT consent to my child visiting Bridge House Theatre, Warwick on Thursday 21 

December 2023. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: …………………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………………….. 

 

Please return to the school office by Friday 8th December 2023 


